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27 June 2018 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

As part of our plan to improve facilities and resources, Beerwah High School P&C Association is conducting a Chocolate Drive.  

This Chocolate Drive will be held between Monday 23rd July and Friday 17th September and is Beerwah High School 

P&C Association’s major fundraiser for the year.  

 

Boxes will be distributed to students participating in the fundraiser in the week beginning Monday 23rd July. They will also 

be provided with an envelope for the return of money collected.  Please note the P&C reserves the right to refuse a 

student’s participation in the fundraiser. This may be the result of the student or family having outstanding money from 

previous chocolate drives. 

 

We ask that all money collected be returned to the Beerwah High School Canteen in the envelope provided no later 

than Friday 17th September 2018 (FULL BOX $60.00).  All money must be accounted for. 

  

Students are encouraged to sell the chocolates to family members, friends and neighbours.  Family members can also assist 

by selling to colleagues in the workplace. Incentives are provided by the P&C when all monies are received and finalised. 

 

You are welcome to make a cash donation if you prefer not to sell chocolates. 

 

In anticipation of a successful fundraising drive, we thank you for your support. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Glen Robinson    Justine Baker 

Principal     P&C President 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 “YES” SLIP – PLEASE COMPLETE IF YOU WANT YOUR SON/DAUGHTER TO PARTICIPATE IN THE CHOCOLATE DRIVE 

 
Student’s Name ____________________________________________                    Roll marking class ______________ 

Please order chocolates for the above student 

Parent’s signature ___________________________________________ 

On presentation of this signed slip students are able to collect boxes of chocolates from the Canteen. 

Please return all monies from chocolates sold to the canteen where staff will provide a receipt for monies collected no later 

than Friday 17th September. 

Alternatively you may wish to make a donation to Beerwah SHS P&C Association.  Eg. $10, $20, $40, $60 …….. Other amount (please 

indicate)  

Thank you for your donation 

P&C Chocolate Drive 


